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  January 7th, 2005  
 
 
Mr. D. L. 
 
 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
 Re: L.E.R.A. Complaint No. 5980 
 
 I have for reference a copy of your letter of October 7th, 2004 directed 
to Mr. George Wright, Commissioner of the Law Enforcement Review 
Agency, in which you indicate that you no longer wish to pursue the above 
noted complaint.  That being the case, this is to advise you that our court file 
will be closed.  Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
   Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
   Mary Kate Harvie 
   Associate Chief Judge 
 
/mrb 
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